
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL OPEN MEETING OF COUNCIL
HELD OCTOBER 26,2021

PRESENT

Councillors

Guests

Staff:

LAND
ACKNOWLEDGMENT

RECOGNITION OF MR.
KENNETH HOLLAND
AS THE 2021
RECIPIENT OF THE
FREEDOM OF THE
CITY

CLOSE

Mayor V. Cumming

S. Anderson, K. Fehr, A. Mund, K. Gares, (B. Quiring - absent)

Friends and family of Mr. Kenneth Holland

W. Pearce, Chief Administrative Officer
K. Poole, Director, Community Safety, Lands and Safety
K. Austin, Manager, Legislative Services
J. Nicol, Deputy Corporate Officer
C. Poirier, Manager, Communications & Grants

Mayor Cumming called the Special Open meeting to order at 9:00 am

As Mayor of the City of Vernon, and in the spirit of this gathering,
I recognize the City of Vernon is located in the traditional territory of the
Syilx People of the Okanagan Nation.

The Mayor honoured Mr. Kenneth Holland for his lifetime achievements,
development of youth sports in Vernon and his outstanding dedication
and commitment to serving the City of Vernon. The Mayor also
presented Mrs. Holland with a bouquet of flowers and this was followed
by a tribute by Mr. Marty Stein.

Mayor Cumming closed the Special Meeting of the Council of the
Corporation of the City of Vernon at 9:12 am.

Mayor cer


